
From: Sarah Hills [mailto:Sarah@winesa.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 6 September 2016 12:41 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Henrik Wallgren; Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; Ruchi 
Bhatt 

Subject: Request to amend Directions of 1 September 2016 in the matter of AM 2014/197 - Casual 

employment in the Wine Industry Award 2010  

 
Good afternoon 
 
Please find attached a request for an extension of time in the matter of the Wine Industry Award 
2010. 
 
regards 
 
Sarah Hills  
Business Services Manager| South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated 

1st Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 
Phone: 61 8 8222 9212  |  Fax: 61 8 8222 9276  |  Email: sarah@winesa.asn.au  | Web: www.winesa.asn.au 
 

           
 

mailto:Sarah@winesa.asn.au
mailto:Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au
mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:sarah@winesa.asn.au
http://www.winesa.asn.au/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/3142388?trk=company_search
https://twitter.com/WineSouthAus
http://365daysofwineandfood.com.au/
http://www.youtube.com/user/SouthAustralianWine
http://www.facebook.com/wineappreciationnwetc


 

South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated   
ABN 43 807 200 928 

1st Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 
Tel: 61 8 8222 9277  Fax: 61 8 8222 9276  Email: admin@winesa.asn.au  Web: www.winesa.asn.au 

 
 
6 September 2016 
 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Vice President Hatcher 
  
 
Via Email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Vice President 
 
RE: MATTER AM2014/197 WINE INDUSTRY AWARD 2010 - CASUAL EMPLOYMENT 
FULL BENCH 
 
We refer to the Directions issued in this matter on 1 September 2016.  
 
Due to a number of key staff being absence from work for extended periods of time due to 
sickness we are requesting an amendment of the Directions in order to comply, specifically: 
 
Re [1] an extension of time to file final comprehensive written submissions to 5.00pm Friday 
16 September 2016, instead of 5.00pm Friday 9 September 2016.   
 
Re [2] we would also seek to extend the time to file final comprehensive written submission 
in reply to 5.00pm 7 October 2016, instead of 5.00pm Friday 30 September 2016.   
 
We have contacted Stephen Crawford of the Australian Workers Union and Simon Blewett of 
United Voice (Adelaide) in this regard and neither of them have any objections to the 
extensions sought above.  
 
If there is any queries regarding this request please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
SARAH HILLS 
Business Services Manager 
 
Copy to: 
Stephen Crawford, AWU 
Simon Blewett, UV (Adelaide) 
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